
The Midnight Walk



The walk will take place on Friday 2nd July and as it suggests will be a very late event.





Sporting Dynamite have been invited to support the event and to take part in publicity as well as help with the warm up
on stage with several well known TV Stars from Coronation Street and possibly Holly Oaks as well.





Start time: 9pm


End time: 3am





Only cheerleaders whose parents have approved will be attending and due to the late hour only children of the Junior A
squad and older will be permitted to attend.





Each child will be required to learn several cheers and chants - As this is an invitation to take part in a large media event,
we would like to make a good impression.Â  Parents and cheerleaders must therefore understand that any child not able
to perform the cheer/chants correctly to a suitable standard will not beÂ permitted to take part.
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